
 
Letter written to Bonnie from her grandmother 
Margaret (Maggie) Corell Graham. Maggie was 
72 yrs old and would pass away 5 months later. 
Bonnie was 18 and in her sophomore year at 
Madison College.


Hamilton, Va


Feb 24 - 1943 (the letter says 1948, but 
Maggie passed away July 27, 1943; and 
references to the war and the Peacock 
wedding place the letter in 1943)


Dear Bonnie


I certainly want to thank you for your sweet 
letter. Can not tell you how glad I was to 
hear from you. You know how slow I am 
getting my writing done. Do you ever hear 
from Douglas and Graham? You know these 
little monkeys have never written me a line. 
Never even said whether they got the 
Christmas card I sent or not. They think they 
are awful busy working awful hard so they 
write their ma’s. And they are all so 
disappointed they thought they were to get 
home for 10 days or two weeks before they 
would have to go to the next training camp.




 
Graham called his mother and said they 
would not get to come home and one of 
the officers told them they would be sent 
farther from home. From what I hear all the 
18 and 19 yr old boys are really home sick. 
I do wish this old war was over. Well we 
got out Sunday for the first time since the 
Jones and Peacock wedding. Our road is 
an awful sight. Sunday afternoon we 
thought we would go up to see Uncle Sam 
and Aunt Frances, come back stop and 
see Charlie and Kathleen, stop and see 
Aunt Margaret and Uncle Derry. Well we 
got started (and) got stuck. Jean had to go 
back down to the barn and get her daddy 
to get us out. As they could not push us 
out he had to get his truck to pull us out. 
We went on but did not have time to go by 
Aunt Margarets. I haven’t seen her since 
she has been teaching. Frances said Gail 
was crazy about Aunt Margaret. Bill told 
me over the phone sometimes he forgot 
and said “Mrs Tribby” like the rest of them. 
March the 3 is our all day auxiliary meeting 
and in the afternoon we are to have a 
shower for Wynne. I am in hopes the 
weather will be good. I want to go. Had 
you heard Mr Legard is very sick. The Dr 
did not hold out very much 
encouragement to the family.



Aunt Mary said Mr Bly, father of the 
children that are boarding with her, 
was there today for dinner and he 
seemed well pleased with everything 
and she had a card from Graham 
saying he had passed all his exams. 
Are you going to get home Easter? If 
you do want you to be sure and come 
down to see me. I want to tell you the 
nice things people said about you. 
You can’t imagine how proud it made 
me feel. Aunt Bobbie sent me a new 
picture of little John Daly. He is real 
cute. Bonnie write to me again when 
you have time. Don’t work too hard. 
Mother, Daddy and Charles Mc were 
all well Sunday. Lots of love. Mammy


